
DAVPE/MN/2014-15/No.57 

V to VIII 

D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI-87 
 

Dear Parent,                December 19, 2014 

   

The dawn-dew trickles down the window panes and ringlets of morning mist wave a hearty 

good bye to the year 2014. It’s time to rejoice and revive our spirits to gear up for the new 

year, which ushers in the new session 2015-16.  

On behalf of the Management, Staff and Students of D.A.V. Centenary Public School, 

Paschim Enclave, we wish you a very Happy New Year 2015Happy New Year 2015Happy New Year 2015Happy New Year 2015!!!!    

The winter breakwill be from January 01 (Thursday) to January 14 (Wednesday), 2015. The 

school will re-open on Thursday, January 15, 2015.  

U.T.IV for classes IV to VIII will be fromJanuary 15 to 21, 2015. This is the most crucial 

period for your ward to brush up all the topics and prepare for the Examinations. The date 

sheet and syllabus have been distributed among the students. 

Please see to it that your ward studies with full seriousness during the vacation and 

prepares for the Examinations. 

Wishing you health, happiness and goodness, 

 

 

(Manju Malik) 

  Principal 

 

 


